Calderwood Commitments:

Calderwood Primary Chronicle: 15/12/23

11/12/23 - 19/12/23: iPay open for Term 3 milk order: Milk orders will not be available after date. Cﬂgﬁgé\god

Calderwood Calendar:

You will find December events dates here: Term 2 Family Calendar Link

18/12/23: Christmas Party: Dundee (am), Christmas Party: Aberdeen (am), Christmas Party: Stirling
(pm). Please wear your party clothes to school.

19/12/23: Christmas Party: Glasgow and Edinburgh (am), Christmas Party: Perth and Tummel (P3
children only) (am), Christmas Party: Tay, Tummel (P2 children only), Linlithgow (P2 children only)
(pm). Please wear your party clothes to school.

20/12/23: Christmas Party: Leven and Rannoch (am), Christmas Party: Ness and Linlithgow (P1 pupils
only) (pm)

21/12/23: Christmas Party: Mull and Orkney (am), Christmas Party: Shetland and Skye (pm)
22/12/23: Christmas Jumper Day

22/12/23: School closes at 12pm

08/01/24: School reopens

Term 3 Family Calendar

Calderwood Communication:

Christmas Parties Social Story

Christmas Holidays Social Story

Triple P Parenting Programme Opportunity at Calderwood

A reminder to please ensure your child brings a full bottle of water to school each day. If you require a
water bottle for your child please let us know and we can support this

Calderwood Construction:

Works Completed in the Week:
- Prep for GF slab
- Poured 1st floor slab
Two Week Look Ahead
- Continue roof install
- Trim trail work ongoing
- Pitch fencing, removal of existing fence 14/12/23, install of new to follow.
- Started 1st floor SFS
- Pour GFslab 13/12/23
- Take muck offsite 18/12/23 — 19/12/23

Calderwood Compliments:

Primary 4 clans had an exciting excursion to Dynamic Earth this week, thank you to everyone who
organised the trip and to our parent helpers for their support.

A huge congratulations and well done to our Primary 1 clans for their fantastic Ready, Steady, Elves
Show. Their confidence, singing, dancing and acting was fantastic! We loved how they all performed
with a smile on their faces. Thank you to our champions for making this happen!

Thank you to Darren and Elizabeth from Kirknewton and East Calder Parish Church, who joined us at
Connects last week to share the Advent Story.

Thank you to our choir, who have sang at all our P1 Shows this week!

Thank you to the Parent Council for providing our Christmas Party food and snacks.
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